
*Avon  Visioning: 2020 *  
 
To plan for the future, we must study the past. 

 
Five years ago, about 250 area residents gathered at 
the Avon Elementary School on a warm August 
evening to develop a set of short and long term 

  goals for the community. The time has come for us 
to revisit those goals in an effort to celebrate our 
accomplishments and to reset our priorities for the 
next 10 years and beyond. 

 
Please join us for the *Avon Visioning: 2020* 
session to be held on August 13, 2009 at 6.00 p.m. 
The group will meet at the Avon Elementary School. 
Participants will be served a dinner featuring pork 
chops and corn on the cob just like last time. I t  is 
our hope that we will also be able to replicate the 
  outstanding community participation in an event that 
could easily shape the future of the Avon area. 
 
Please provide an RSVP by calling /320-249-1550/ or e-mailing 

us at joannd@accuserve.us. 


